
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WELCOME BACK!! 

For those who weren’t able to join us last Sunday (March 6th), we were delighted to welcome our St. 
Aidan’s parishioners back to our first Sunday services in our wonderful ‘new’ church building!   And even 
with the usual pandemic protocol requirements, the services were by all accounts a great success as we 
sang, greeted friends, and delighted in the bright, clean, modern space we can now call our new home. 

We also took the opportunity to celebrate the amazing success of our Strong Roots, New Season campaign 
with a special Campaign Centre displayed in the church lobby. The Campaign Centre will remain for some 
time so that parishioners can drop by on their way to and from services and get a quick update on our 
progress, both in terms of campaign visits and pledges raised.  We’ll also be on hand to answer any 
questions about the campaign’s important initiatives.    

If you haven’t yet had a chance to visit the church, we encourage you to come by and see what the 
excitement is all about!  And if you’ve not yet returned your pledge card, please do so, because your contribution is 

every bit as important as ever! 

 

To learn more about how to support our campaign, visit us at www.strongrootsnewseason.com, or at: 
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$565,103 

raised!! 

  
115 visits 
conducted  

http://www.strongrootsnewseason.com/
https://www.instagram.com/staidansinthebeach/
https://www.facebook.com/staidansinthebeach/
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